A Note from Charlotte:

World Book Day this year will take place during the first week in March. Look out for a World Book Day letter coming out soon with further information.



School Trip

Thank you for your contribution to our school trip at Pets at Home, we all had a wonderful day learning about different animals and how to care for our pets.

Year One, Class 3
Spring 2
Newsletter

This term in class we are learning about...

This half term our topic is called 'Splendid Skies'. We will be completing a lot of science activities this half term, learning about the four seasons. We will also be finding out what the weather is like in other countries around the world as a part of our geography investigation.

Important Reminders:

As you are now aware our weekly homework can all be completed online using the Spelling Shed website or app. Children will also use this website to complete their weekly maths homework.

Homework will be set on a Wednesday and should be completed by the following Wednesday. Children who do not complete their homework at home will attend a homework club on a Wednesday lunch time.

We will be awarding stickers and prizes to everyone who completes their homework weekly.

All children have been shown how to use the app and should be able to access their homework independently. If you need another copy of your child's user name or password please come and see me.

If you do not have access to the internet at home please sign your child up to homework after school club via the school office.